
PHOTO 
CONTEST
Family Literacy Day is Monday, January 27th. 

Email a photo of your child reading with family,
to Mrs. Sugiarto at csugiarto@sd38.bc.ca by

January 31st. Each photo counts as an entry to
win a variety of book related prizes. Be creative

and show our community how much Bulldog
families love to read!

Families are welcome to send as many as 3
photos per student for 3 total entries. Photos

will be displayed on the bulletin board outside
the library. Contest winners will be drawn the

week of February 3rd.
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